
Dear Ms. Mayo: 

Because Case No. 2007-00131 is pending before the Kentucky Public Service Commission, it is 
impermissible for the PSC or its staff to discuss the PSCs review of this matter or its possible 
outcome. However, your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's 
consideration as it deliberates in this matter. 

Thank you for your interest. 

AlrdYaw 
Director of ~ o m m ~ n i c a t i o n ~  
K @ n ~ ~ c ~ ~  Public Service Commission 
(502~ 5 6 ~ ~ 9 4 0  x 208 

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Monday, September 17,2007 1:33 PM 
To: Melnykovych, 
Subjeck FW: 

~ ------ _-_ ------ - 
From: PutzerBugsMomma@aol.com[SMTP: 
Sent: Monday, September 17,2007 1:32:22 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: Water Project Case # 2007-00131 
Auto towarded by a Rule 

To whom it may concern, 

Hi, I am Shelley Mayo, I live on Pleasure Isle Drive in Erlanger, KY. We are currently under 
construction with Water Project Case # 2007-00131. I am aware we did not get a full grant from 
the State. And it will cost each home owner $7750.00 for city water. Now I also have been 
told that it could be surcharged onto our water bill, an additional $30.00 a month. But I 
understand that Officials don't want this to happen. I have 9 neighbors who would love to have 
city water and for $7750.00 it is not worth it to us. We are asking you to help in this situation. 
Please let us pay the surcharge on the water bill. As it stands now, nobody on Pleasure Isle 
Drive will be tapping into the City Water. Thanks for any help you can give!!!! 

Thank You, 
Shelley Mayo 
Erlanger, KY 


